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SUBJECT: Duluth Public Library branches to close at 5 PM on Tuesday, April 4
BY: Elizabeth Spehar
 

[Duluth, MN] -- Due to severe weather, all Duluth Public Library locations will close at 5 PM on Tuesday, April 4. Information
about any additional changes to library hours and services will be posted to the library's website at duluthlibrary.org and to the
library's social media channels.
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